
 

 

Taster Sessions 

 

 At Norton Pre-School we firmly believe that it is in your best interests to have a Taster 

Session at our Pre-School prior to commencing with us.  Spending an hour or two with us 

will allow you an insight into our day.  You will observe a lot within this short space of time 

and this information will help you make the right decision about your child’s childcare.  As 

parents ourselves, we know how important it is that your child spends time in an 

environment that is suited to their individual needs.   

If the above is of interest then please get in touch with Kim or Anne on 01359 232 736 to 

make arrangements for a Taster Session.  We offer two free Taster Sessions and look 

forward to meeting you and your child! 


